
DR. MARY LUPO RECOGNIZED AS A HEALTH CARE HERO

May 18, 2012 - New Orleans, LA - Dr. Mary Lupo was recently selected by New Orleans CityBusiness as a 2012 Health Care Hero for her expertise in the field 
of non-surgical skin rejuvenation as well as her professional achievements and community involvement.  She was presented with the award at a luncheon 
on May 10.  Started in 2007, Health Care Heroes honors 50 health care professionals in the New Orleans area in six categories: animal care, first responder, 
nurse, physician, professional and volunteer.  Dr. Lupo’s article below is featured in today’s CityBusiness Health Care Heroes insert. 


